RE: File 6-14-0691 Attn: Brittney Laver, Coastal Analyst California Coastal Commission 7575 Metropolitan Drive, Suite 103 San Diego, CA 92108-4402

Dear Commissioners:

I support closing Casa Beach in La Jolla during the critical months of Harbor Seal Pupping Season from December 15 through May 15.

This is a balanced compromise that protects the Seals during the 5 critical months of pupping season and also allows people access to the beach for the other 7 months of the year.

This is a win-win proposal for both nature and people. Please support it!

Sincerely,

- Don't forget to sign your letter.
- Also hand-write your full name and complete mailing address on the letter, prior to mailing it.
- Time is of the essence, so please take a moment to mail your letter today to help the Seals.
- Don't forget the stamp!
- Mail Your Letter To:

RE: File 6-14-0691

Attn: Brittney Laver, Coastal Analyst

California Coastal Commission

7575 Metropolitan Drive, Suite 103

San Diego, CA 92108-4402